
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

5th August, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 

Survey on new S1 students who need support in online learning at home 

 

Due to COVID-19 outbreak, the EDB has announced online teaching instead of face-to-face 

teaching in classrooms in the coming academic year until further notice. Students will need to 

attend online lessons with computers, tablets, smartphones, WiFi eggs or SIM cards. If you do 

not have such gadgets and fulfill the eligibility criteria (CSSA, Full or Half Textbook Assistance 

Grant), or if you are in need, please complete the following Google Form ─ 

https://forms.gle/Jt8N9hTnsF7jBuSY6, or contact our staff on 2495 3363 during office hours 

(9:00 am – 3:00 pm) from Monday to Friday.  

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. So Ka Leung 

Principal 
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